Dear all

As mentioned on the call this evening it is essential that prisons are actively aware of their RAG status and also following the reverse cohorting requirements dictated by the status of the sending prison.

Red sites though must undertake a review of their regime making a defensible decision around what is delivered, informed by local public health advice (regional PHE heads of health and justice are alert to this).

Please ensure that your prisons are aware of the link to the live heat map.

https://hmppsintranet.org.uk/except/2020/09/28/heat-map-for-reverse-cohorting-requirements-to-review-regime/

Thank you
Ed
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